
Student Affairs Committee Minutes 
September 20th, 2015 

 
 

The meeting was held in room L 140 at 12:15 p.m. 
 
Attendance 
Augustine Ayuk 
Scott Bailey 
Eckart Werther 
Laura Herndon 
Chris Pitsikoulis 
Chris Stotelmyer 
Charlotte Swint 
 
Welcome 
Chris Stotelmyer, Chair, called the meeting to order and the members of the committee 
introduced themselves to one another. 
 
Old Business 
Laura Herndon distributed the minutes from the previous meeting, which were then read and 
approved.  
 
The Chair Elect position was still open. Scott Bailey offered to be Chair Elect and was accepted 
by all. 
 
Lactation Room 
Scott recently was interviewed for The Bent Tree. He compared the situation here with that at 
Georgia Tech, and pointed out that our campus has a nontraditional student body with median 
age of 29 and truly need these facilities. 
Charlotte Swint reported that the existing lactation room has been moved to the third floor of 
Continuing Education. The Nursing faculty and students have become involved with the 
Healthier Campus Initiative, and have listed alterations that the room requires. It should have 
the toilet removed, a chair and freezer with cold packs added and hopefully some decorative 
items for comfort and aesthetics as well. University approval will be required to solicit 
donations for the room. The flyer needs to be updated with the correct floor and distributed to 
areas likely to attract the notice of students. Student Affairs, Counseling and other auxiliary 
services could be involved. It was suggested that partnering with a student organization would 
be a good way to raise funds for the refurbishing of the room. 
 
New Business 
It was agreed that the committee will continue to meet in room L 140 on the last Wednesday of 
each month if there are no conflicts. 
 



Elaine Manglitz of Student Affairs will be approached to speak at the next meeting. 
 
 
Adjournment 
The meeting was concluded at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Next Meeting 
October 28th, 2015, 12:15p.m., L-140. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Laura Herndon 
Secretary 
 


